® Rucon

CONSTRUCTION CONSULTANTS

December 9, 2015
Dr. Glasspool,

This purpose of this letter is to acknowledge your direction to cease all
work on the Regency Park Elementary School project. Since we do not
have an active construction project, | would like to adjust our monthly
fee to $9,625.00 for the following services:

* Facilitate the District Wide Feasibility Study and assist with the
preparation of building alternatives for Board and community
review

* Qversee the demolition and abatement of all School Road
properties and Regency Park Elementary School

* Supervise and coordinate the renovation of the
Transportation/Maintenance Facility

* Finalize all closeouts documents and add-ons to the Holiday Park
Elementary School project

Please contact me with additional questions.

Thank you,

Denncs Russe

Rucon Inc.



